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Abstract: 

Performance-based earthquake engineering (PBEE) has made large strides while also embracing its 

multidisciplinary nature. Concurrently, PBEE is also transitioning rapidly from an academic to a 

professional realm. As an example of this transition, for the first time now, a majority of tall buildings 

in California are being designed based on PBEE rather than prescriptive code procedures. To maintain 

its desirability as a design approach, several aspects of PBEE require continuous improvement; these 

include : (a) further development of meaningful probabilistic definitions of demands and capacities; 

(b) guidance on utilization of advanced systems for seismic resistance such as seismic isolation and 

energy dissipation devices; (c) incorporation of smart sensors for improved monitoring and 

characterization of component and system behavior; and (d) development of computing technologies 

and modeling approaches essential to successful execution of PBEE.  This presentation will briefly 

discuss these issues and provide examples of problems and solutions that the speaker has encountered 

in dealing with these new needs and anticipated directions of PBEE. 
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